
Returning to 

EMS  

March 2021  

 

 
 



We have done a good job of social distancing and staying at home.  

 

 

 
 

 

Fewer people are getting sick with the Corona Virus.  

 

 



We will be returning to Emmanuel on Monday 8th March!  

 

 

 

 

Will anything have changed since we were last in school?  

 

 



To keep everyone safe, we still need to be careful so that we 

donõt spread germs at school. 

 

 
 

Everyone entering the school needs to make sure that they are 

healthy.  

                                      

 
Anyone who is feeling sick needs to self -isolate at home so that 

others donõt get sick. 



 
 

 

Parents will still be asked to stay outside the school gates to 

make sure there are less people inside.  

 

 

 
 

Pupils in separate year groups may have a different  

start and finish time in the school day.  



Pupils will be having their COVID tests in school. If you take a 

test, this means your Parent/carer has given permission for this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In school we will still be washing our hands regularly.  

This will be done  with soap whilst counting for 20 seconds  

(or singing the Happy Birthday song)  

 

 
 

We will still be using hand sanitiser regularly.  

 

Masks must now be worn in lessons and when moving around 

school. Our masks must be plain.  



 

 
 

 

The tables will still be spread out in the classroom.  

 

 
 

Two pupils will sit at each table facing the front of the classroom.  

 

We will not be able to walk around the classroom.  



 
We will be given some supplies but we should now bring our own 

clear pencil case with a handwriting pen, pencils, coloured pencils 

and ruler  

 

 
 

Sports and practical equipment will continue to be thorough ly 

cleaned between each use.  


